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Lion H. Song Joins Zetlin & De Chiara
LLP

10.07.2022

(New York, October 7, 2022) — Lion H. Song has joined Zetlin & De Chiara LLP in its New York office.
Mr. Song represents design professionals, real estate owners and developers, and other members of
the construction industry in litigation matters.

Prior to joining the firm, Mr. Song clerked for the Honorable Roger Daley of the Middlesex County
Court.

He received his J.D., cum laude, from Benjamin N. Cardozo School of Law, Yeshiva University, where
he served as the Managing Editor of the Cardozo Journal of Equal Rights and Social Justice and was
a member of Cardozo Law’s Mediation Clinic. He also holds a B.A. from the University of Michigan,
where he was a James B. Angell Scholar.

Mr. Song is conversant in Korean.
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About Zetlin & De Chiara LLP

Zetlin & De Chiara LLP, a leading construction law firm, provides sophisticated legal counsel and
business advice to real estate owners, developers, institutions, design professionals, contractors, and
other parties involved in construction projects in the United States and internationally. Many of its
attorneys have direct experience with construction and design issues through their work as in-house
construction counsel, education and training as architects and engineers, and by earning LEED
accreditation. The firm provides counsel throughout the planning, design, and construction process
— from drafting and negotiating contracts to advising on risk management strategies. Zetlin & De
Chiara represents clients in litigation and alternative dispute resolution, and advises on business
formation, licensing, and corporate issues.
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